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Advisory

In response to a directive from the New Jersey Supreme Court, Commissioner of Education William L. Librera has
issued an order revising the apportionment of costs for the Passaic County Manchester Regional High School
District.

A copy of the Commissioner’s letter to the attorneys representing the affected towns – North Haledon, Haledon
and Prospect Park – can be found online here:

http://www.state.nj.us/njded/news/2005/manchester.pdf
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